
UNEVOC Network Spotlight Bulletin Presented to Director, NCERT, New Delhi: 

7th March 2025 

 

The Joint Director of PSS Central Institute of Vocational Education (PSSCIVE) Dr 

Deepak Paliwal and Dr Vinay Swarup Mehrotra, Professor & Coordinator of UNEOVC 

(UNESCO International Centre for Technical and Vocational Education and Training) 

Network Centre at PSSCIVE, Bhopal presented a printed copy of the UNEVOC 

Network Spotlight Bulletin (Issues 1 to 5: May 2023 to June 2024) to Prof. Dinesh 

Prasad Saklani, Director of the National Council of Educational Research and Training 

(NCERT), New Delhi on 7th March 2025 in his chamber. The UNEVOC Network 

Spotlight Bulletin provides a round-up of the latest engagements in the Technical and 

Vocational Education and Training (TVET) undertaken by the UNEVOC Network 

Secretariat and UNEVOC Centres.   

 

The UNEVOC Network Spotlight Bulletin highlights PSSCIVE’s pivotal role as a 

UNEVOC Network Centre, reinforcing its commitment to advancing vocational 

education and skill development in India. As part of the global UNESCO-UNEVOC 

Network, PSSCIVE continues to contribute to information regarding policy 

development, research, and capacity-

building initiatives in vocational 

education and training (VET). 

Prof. Saklani lauded PSSCIVE’s 

efforts in strengthening vocational 

education in schools, emphasizing its 

importance in bridging the skills gap 

and enhancing employability. The 

coverage of news of programmes and 

activities of PSSCIVE in UNEVOC 

network bulletin symbolizes the 

Institute’s dedication to promoting best 

practices in vocational education and 

contributing to a future-ready workforce. 

 


